
Arborist Report 
2995 Johnson Avenue   

 
Date:    January 24, 2024 
 
To:    Erin Smith, Public Works Director 
          950 West Mall Square, Room 110 
          Alameda, CA 94501 
 
Subject:    2995 Johnson Avenue  
      
Species:   Carpinus spp.- Hornbeam Tree 
 
Recommendation: Removal – Dead Tree  
 
Summary: 
 

The demise of the tree was due to Ganoderma fungus. The tree is 
dead and should be removed.  There is no urgent safety threat.  The 
tree was inspected on January 23, 2024. 

Photo: 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by:    _________________________________________ 

Jesse Barajas, EMPA  
WCISA Certified Arborist # 4394A 
Qualified Applicator/ DPR # 91794 

 
950 West Mall Square 
Alameda, CA 94501 
Phone (510) 747-7966, Fax (510) 521-8762 
E-mail: jbarajas@alamedaca.gov 
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